
From: Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 9/25/2013 5:49:20 PM
RedactedTo:
Redacted Marzia Zafar (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov);Cc:
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Re: invitation for lunch

- the 27 th works for us. I head out in the early evening for Monterey and CCPUC (which you should 
consider attending too)

Redacte

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

RedactedOn Sep 25,2013, at 3:02 PM, wrote:

> Hi Brian and Marzia,
> I've been meaning to invite you and your families over to our house for lunch. I'll offer Sunday, Oct 27 (after 
Marzia and [Redact [return from London/Paris) to start, but feel free to propose another date if that doesn't work 
for you.

Redacted> We're at 
preferences.

. Hope you don't mind trekking over. And let me know if you have any food

> Best,
Redacted>

>

SB GT&S 0511796

mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov

